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Information for Parents/Guardians 

of Students in Early or Late French Immersion
Re: Establishment of Writing Standards 
The Curriculum Branch of Education and Early Childhood Development is establishing writing standards for both Early and Late French Immersion Programs.  In order to complete this process, it is necessary to obtain independent writing samples.   

French Immersion students (both Early and Late French Immersion) are being asked to complete an independent piece of writing for the standard setting process.  Teachers will send the writing samples to school districts and these will be then forwarded to the Curriculum Branch of Education and Early Childhood Development.  From this collection, a random sample will be drawn to assist with the development of the writing standards.  If your child’s piece of writing is selected to be used as an example to illustrate the expected standard of writing, you will be contacted for permission to use the sample.  Student names do not appear on such selected examples. 

There are no marks or grades assigned when establishing curriculum standards. Information collected is not intended to assess a specific student’s performance as would be the case in a provincial assessment.  The purpose is to collect samples of student performance to establish standards in writing proficiency. 

For more information about this standard setting process, please contact

Curriculum Branch, Education and Early Childhood Development at (506)-453-2155.

